
 

LEPROSY MISSION: £410 has been forwarded to The 
Leprosy Mission. Thank you to everyone who Contributed. R 
Ruddy 
 

HERALD SUBSCRIPTIONS 2022: Thankyou for all the 
renewals - if you’d like to take out a new subscription - £15 
per annum for 10 magazines - please let Lesley 
know 07765990704. 
 

E3 NORTH BELFAST & NEWTOWNABBEY 
PRAYER MEETING: Change of venue. Due to 
changes in Covid advice and guidelines, we 
have decided to hold our prayer meeting on 
Zoom. It will be held from 7.45 - 8.30pm on Thursday 20th 
January 2022. Email 
ruth@suni.co.uk for log in 
details. There will also be 
a direct link available on 
the NB&N Facebook page 
on the night.  

 

 

 

9th January 2022 

Sunday 9th January 2022 

 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick Communion - live streamed 

 

6:30pm Evening Service - in person only 

 

Sunday 16th January 2022 

 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick - live streamed 
 

Current restrictions outline that when you are attending church services you need to: 
 Wear a face covering unless you are exempt 
 Keep 1 metre distance from anyone not in your bubble  
 Provide contact details for track and trace purposes. 
Please do not attend if you are displaying any Covid symptoms. 
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KIRK SESSION meeting Tuesday 11th January 2022 at 
7:30pm. Agenda available in Minister’s room for those who 
receive a hard copy. 

 

ADVANCE NOTICE:  CONGREGATIONAL COMMITTEE 
meeting Tuesday 18th January 2022 at 8pm. 

restarts on Sunday 9th January during the morning service. 
Children and leaders will leave church after the first song 
and prayer. 

 

PARENT & TODDLERS GROUP: We are pleased to announce 
that the Parent & Toddlers starts again on Thursday, 13th 
January from 10:30am to 12 noon. Registration is available 
online or forms can be completed on Thursday. We are 
restricted in numbers due to this pandemic but will 
endeavour to accommodate as many as possible.  

 

FRIDAY CLUB will begin again on Friday 14th January from 7 
to 8pm for all primary school aged children. 

Organisation Notices 

Leadership Notices Church Notices  

 Worship Services 

https://www.youtube.com/c/GlengormleyPresbyterianChurch 



Sunday 9 January  

‘You have searched me, LORD, and you know me.’ Psalm 
139:1. As we worship today invite God to search the hearts 
of his people and to address their deepest needs.  

Monday 10 January  

Pray for Edwin and Anne Kibathi (global mission workers in 
the UK) as they continue to minister and reach out to the 
East African expatriate community in the UK. Give thanks 
and pray for the church in East London and the growing 
fellowships in Reading and Luton.  

Tuesday 11 January  

Pray that the Holy Spirit will guide John Gilkinson (chaplain, 
Belfast City Hospital) as he provides pastoral care to 
patients, staff and family members and that he will bring 
words of comfort, strength and hope in every conversation, 
so that people will come to know Christ or be strengthened 
in their Christian faith.  

Wednesday 12 January  

Pray for Csaba & Ilona Veres (global mission workers in 
Romania) who are on home assignment as they speak about 
what God is doing in Transylvania. Pray for protection and 
stamina for the Diakonia home care nursing team as they 
continue to help those in need, despite the challenges of 
covid and the cold winter months.  

Thursday 13 January  

Pray for those who run their own businesses, especially 
those who find this time of year to be a difficult time, and 
those who continue to respond to pandemic restrictions. 
Pray that God would equip them with the strength, stamina 
and wisdom that they need at this time.  

Friday 14 January  

Pray for comfort for those who mourn today. Pray that they 
will feel God’s presence, whether the loss is recent or more 
distant. Strengthen those whose loss was sudden, and those 
who foresaw the end and had to cope with the knowledge 
that time was short. May we all be aware of the sadness of 
others and support them.  

Saturday 15 January  

The Assignments Panel assigns ministry students to 
congregations for placements and assistantships – a vital 
aspect of students’ preparation for ministry, providing 
valuable opportunities to learn alongside a supervising 
minister. Pray for the Panel as it meets on Thursday 20 
January, that the Lord would guide its decisions.  

 

 

 

Prayer Diary Community Notices 

ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS:  Any announcements need to be with 
the office by 12 noon on Thursdays. Email office@glengormley.org 

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please notify the 
office so that we can keep our records up to date. 

MINISTER: Rev Reuben McCormick 

Tel: 07548605525   

Email: reuben@glengormley.org  

PASTORAL ASSISTANT: Rev George Moore 

Tel: 028 9034 2832 

CHURCH VISITOR: Mr Jim Lyttle 

Tel: 028 9086 4158  


